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Stanwood-Camano School District 
BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

 
March 3, 2020 

SUPERINTENDENT’S REPORT 
 
 
 

DONATIONS 
(The Board wishes to announce donations publicly.  However, in accordance 
with Board Policy 6114, donations exceeding $500.00 must formally be 
approved in the Consent Agenda.) 

 
 
 
 

The Stanwood-Camano School District received the following donations: 
 

1. $1,185.66 from Cedarhome Elementary PTO to cover transportation costs for the Fourth 
Grade field trip to the State Capitol on January 28th,  
 

2. $739.83 from the Utsalady Booster Club to provide payment for Eagle Enrichment 
stipends for Richard Crouch (January 2020 Talent Show) and Julie Wheeler (Bottle Cap 
Art, November and December 2019), 
 

3. $405.90 from the Stanwood High School Sports Boosters to cover transportation to the 
Girls Wrestling Team Tournament in Kelso, January 10th through 11th,  

 
4. $308.61 from Skagit Symphony to cover transportation costs for Twin City Elementary’s 

Fifth Grade field trip to the McIntyre Hall Performing Arts Center, January 23rd, and 
 

5. $272.58 was received from the Twin City Elementary PTA to cover transportation costs 
for the Third Grade field trip to the Sparks Museum on January 30th. 


